
Neve Shalom trip to the 

Jewish Children’s 

Museum  

In Brooklyn, NY 

Sunday, Oct. 21, 2012 

Trip leaves Neve Shalom at 9am  

and returns at approximately 1:30pm 

(Seats are limited RSVP early,              first 

priority comes to Hebrew School Students) 

For grades K-6 No Charge, Costs are paid 

by the Hebrew School Fund 

Parents are welcome, Bring a Dairy lunch 

We will be going by bus. The costs have been paid for by the Hebrew School 

Fund.  For more informa/on contact Hazzan Levin 732-548-2238x14 or 

My child ____________________________________________________ has permission to a9end the Jewish 

Children’s Museum trip on Oct. 21, 2012.   

My cell phone if you need to call me ____________________________________________________. 

_____ I will also be a9ending the trip (Parent name ) ________________________________________  

Parent’s signature ___________________________________________________________ 

Please return this form to Jeanne Cowhey (School secretary) by Oct. 7    jc2061@aol.com 

 


